Adamas

WORLD SCHOOL

Dear Parent,

Greetings!

We welcome our students back to school in the new academic session 2023-24 from Wednesday, 5"
April’2023. We wish to see everyone with the same vigour and energy and look forward to learning,
exploring and growing together.

Paramount to the academic achievement and excellence at AWS is our commitment to ensure a safe
environment that promotes a positive educational experience for our students. We wish to create an
environment of mutual trust and respect where all students understand and uphold the school’s
discipline with responsibility while abiding by the standards of conduct at all times. Here are some
Do’s and Don’t for Students:

The DO’s
1. Come to school on time.
2. Be well groomed — in proper uniform and polished shoes.
3. Attend the school regularly. 75% attendance is a must.
4. Bring the school diary every day.
5. Speak and communicate in English within the school premises.
6. Keep the classrooms and school premises clean and tidy while taking care of school

property.

7. Complete your work on time and respect the timelines given for the work.
8. Be fair and honest at work.
9. Switch off the fans and lights after use.
10. Respect your parents, teachers, elders, friends and classmates and be courteous towards
everyone.
The DON’Ts
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6.

Do not be irregular to school.

Be mindful of your language. Do not use abusive language.

Do not get involved in physical fights and bullying with peers.

Do not damage school property.

Do not bring any gadgets like mobile, I pods, tablets or any other item mentioned in ‘LIST
OF PROHIBITED ITEMS’ to school.

Do not wear expensive or junk jewellery while in school.

We trust you will find unlimited opportunities for growth here at Adamas World School. We look
forward to seeing your child’s enthusiastic face ready to embrace another new session with zest!

Regards,

Gobind S. Moorjani,
Principal.



